TIMELY NOTIFICATION BULLETIN
Possible Threat to the Community
"Your Right to Know"'
October 8, 2012

In compliance with the "Timely Notice" provisions of the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus
Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act of 1998, Campus Security is giving notice of an act of
violence reported to have occurred in the area of Chaplain Lane and Fort Street Mall on 10-8-12 at 8:45
pm.

REPORTED OFFENSE: An HPU student was in the area of Chaplain Lane and Fort Street Mall on 10-8-
12 at 8:45 pm, when struck unexpectedly from behind. It appears a struggle was over a moped owned by
the student. The suspect and victim struggled briefly before the suspect ran from the scene on foot. No
property was taken, but the victim sustained injuries. The suspect is described as medium height, thin
build, wearing a dark shirt and jeans. The suspect was wearing a black hat which was pulled down over his
face. Suspect had dark facial hair.

Be cognizant of your surroundings and if anything suspicious, please report to HPU security or the
Honolulu Police Department.

Honolulu Police Department has been contacted and an Attempted Robbery investigation has been
initiated. HPU Security was not informed of the incident until 10-12-12.

Please pass this information on to others in the HPU community who might not be aware of this incident.
If you have any information that might be helpful in this investigation, contact the University Security by
telephone at (808)753-7304 or contact HPD by telephone at (808) 529-3932. You may also contact HPU
Security or HPD in person by approaching them on Fort Street Mall.




